
Mr Chris Jones – Executive Headteacher 
Bruche Primary School 

Seymour Drive, Padgate, Warrington, WA1 3TT 
Tel: 01925 815772 

Email: Bruche.office@wpat.warrington.sch.uk 
Website: www.brucheprimary.co.uk 
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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Thank you for showing an interest in one of our teaching Assistant roles starting with us in September 2025.  Please 
complete the application form and return to school no later than Friday 13th June 2025 at 12 noon. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding the role, please contact Mr Dixon by calling the school office or via email 
at bruche.busman@wpat.uk  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
 
C Jones  
Executive Headteacher  
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